
August 31, 2017

!  

Francisco of Amato will be on duty covering 
for the building Superintendent from 

 Sept 2nd – Sept 4th 2017. 

For assistance please contact Francisco  
905-424-5173 

In the event of after hour emergencies, 
please contact GPMS   

905-427-8535.  

The office opens on Tue. Sept 5th 2017. 
Please have a safe and happy holiday!  

Thank you, 
Sandra  
Property Administrator, DCC #19


